
 

                                     
 

  

 

Friday, 29th January 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are asking parents to complete the following survey to help us assess the impact of the Home 
Learning provided by the school.  

This is not a measure of how much work your child has completed and at the end of the survey you will 
have the option to remain anonymous if you wish. 

The information will only be used in school to provide staff and School Governors a ‘feel’ for the 
programme provided and to improve any aspects of Home Learning in the future. 

 

Please click on the link below, it will take no more than 5 minutes. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FLCPDzGwKUyzIgN_CNbErEnEN4TS6WJCuFg2Wg
gp9flUQjRYN1UzOUpFVUlGUkg1OTRXMzI3M1VNMC4u 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr N. Snape 

Headteacher and the Pilsley Staff Team                                                                                                      
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